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Negotiations commence with TransGrid for a new Enterprise 
Agreement 

Bargaining for a new TransGrid Agreement has commenced with representatives of the business and 

staff unions meeting by Webex over three days this week. 

The parties exchanged logs of claims, with the unions submitting a joint claim as a starting point for 

discussions.  

We have attached a copy of the Master Issues List for your perusal HERE.  

The second block of bargaining meetings is scheduled for Wednesday, 10 June to Friday, 12 June 2020.  

These negotiations are ultimately about your employment arrangements and rights at work, so this is a 

good time to get active in your union. 

If you are interested in getting more involved or would like further information on bargaining at TransGrid, 

contact the CPSU NSW on 1300 772 679 or email our industrial staff, Matthew Drake-Brockman 

(mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au) or Ian Braithwaite (ibraithwaite@psa.asn.au).  

Not a member? JOIN TODAY.  

United We Bargain, Divided We Beg! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/EA-2020-Master-Issues-List-v3.pdf
mailto:mdrake-brockman@psa.asn.au
mailto:ibraithwaite@psa.asn.au)
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

